
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY 
 
What is happening? 
The future UNSW Health Translation Hub (HTH) will form a key part of the Randwick 
Campus Redevelopment and strengthen the broader Randwick Health & Innovation Precinct 
through the integration of additional health education, training and research capacity with 
acute healthcare services. 
 
The HTH site is now occupied by project builders Hansen Yuncken, with site establishment 
activities underway in preparation for construction works. 
 
Initial activities will see the realignment of site hoarding along the Botany Street 
perimeter, requiring a temporary closure of the footpath between High Street and site 
access Gate A for approximately three days from Monday 22 May. All pedestrians will 
be redirected to the western footpath under traffic control for the duration of these 
works. On completion of works, pedestrian access will be reinstated.  
 
Realignment of the hoarding will result in temporary removal of the Botany Street bicycle 
lane between High Street and the new signalised intersection at Library Walk to support 
safe pedestrian travel on the narrowed pathway for the duration of construction. 
 
Upcoming works on site will include the delivery and establishment of site sheds and 
storage compounds. Associated truck movements along Botany Street will be managed 
through a comprehensive Traffic Management Plan and any planned out of hours works will 
be communicated accordingly. 
 
Please note that activity dates and times are subject to change. 
 
Questions or enquiries:  
Contact the 24/7 Community Infoline on 1800 571 866  
Email randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au  
 
Location of hoarding realignment works  
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